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Recent & Ongoing Activities 

• Materials for “I Matter Because…” theme has been circulated to MCCPTA President and Delegates list as 
well as all past participating schools. 

• Program is being implemented on line. 
 

Future Activities 

• Honorees from local schools are due for MCCPTA consideration on Friday, December 18. 

• We will be utilizing share folders on OneDrive and Google Drive for the submission of entries.  
 

Contacts/Correspondence 

• Ongoing email communications. 
 
Issues for Discussion and/or Approval by MCCPTA BOD  

• None that I have noted. 
 
Important Dates 

• None for now.  
 



 


